
From:   Kenneth Lashbrouk   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   March 29, 2010

Subject:   FCC file number 0084-EX-ST-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please give me a link so I can fufill your request.

Ken Lashbrook

You Wrote

To: Kenneth Lashbrouk(should be Lashbrook), SACRAMENTO METROPOLITAN AIR QUALITY MGT.
DISTRICT   
  klashbrook@airquality.org   
From: Jose Trevino   
  Jose.Trevino@fcc.gov   
      
      
Applicant: SACRAMENTO METROPOLITAN AIR QUALITY MGT. DISTRICT   
File Number: 0084-EX-RR-2010   
Correspondence Reference Number: 10410   
Date of Original Email: 03/23/2010   

Mr. Lashbrouk, Please complete questions 7 thru 19 in order to process this application. And also please
provide a description of the experimental.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 03/23/2010  may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.   

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the reply button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet by visiting The OET Experimental
Licensing System, followed by clicking on the Reply to Correspondence hyperlink.   


